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1. 22 March 2022

Accessible HTML versions added of the Home Secretary’s letter of 22
March 2022 and the Commissioner of the Metropolitan Police Service'’s
letter of 17 March 2022.

2. 22 March 2022

Correspondence added about the Metropolitan Police’s response to the
Daniel Morgan Independent Panel report and an inspection report by Her
Majesty’s Inspectorate of Constabulary and Fire and Rescue Services.

3. 7 March 2022

Added further correspondence from Cressida Dick on the progress made so
far.

4. 12 August 2021

First published.
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